
 

Lost Property 
We have dozens of jumpers in lost   

property that are un-named. Please   

ensure that all uniform is labelled 

clearly.  

 

 

School Uniform 
The school uniform shop will be open 

on Monday 5th September from 

13.00 until 16.00. The jumpers, car-

digans, shorts and ties have arrived, 

but  the shirts will be delivered dur-

ing the morning of 5th Sept. 

 

End of term Thursday 21st July                 

 Normal school finishing time 

The children return to school on 

Tuesday 6th September 

The School Money app for booking 

lunches and OSCA should be        

updated with the new menu           

information and classes at the      

beginning of September. We will 

send out texts to confirm this. 

Polite Reminder …                          
A number of parents and staff have     

commented that an increasing num-

ber of children are still riding their 

bikes and scooters on the school 

grounds. Could you please support 

us in protecting all of our Ashwood 

Park families and staff from injury, by 

reminding your child not to ride their 

bike or scooter in the school 

grounds.   

Bikes/scooters are left in school at 

the owners risk and should be locked 

up. 

Thank you          

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends 
 

Wishing you all a lovely Summer 

break!  

Thank you for your continuing  

support ! 

 

Thanks from all the staff for your 

very generous and thoughtful 

presents– it is very much  

appreciated! 

 

Mrs Vickery will be retiring after  

nearly 35 years at Ashwood Park! 

All our best wishes go to her and 

we wish her a happy and healthy 

retirement! 

 

We wish Mrs Manville  all the 

best with the birth of the twins!  

 

We wish Mr Dimmock and his 

fiancé Charlotte a very happy 

Wedding Day in August! 

 

We will be welcoming Miss  

Edwards into  the 5/6 Team in 

September and also Miss Bate 

into Nursery. 

 

Mrs Sheldon-Lees has retired 

after 48 years at Ashwood Park! 

All our best wishes go to her and 

we wish her a happy and healthy 

retirement. 

 
 

Year 6 
We wish our Year 6 the very best as 

they move on to secondary school. 

Your final assembly was lovely– we 

will miss you but hope you will ac-

cess all the new challenges coming 

your way. Good bye and Good Luck! 
 

 

                              

 

 

 

 

 

 

This weekend, in the lead up to the 

Commonwealth Games, the Queen's 

Baton Relay will be passing through 

Wordsley and will be at the Glass 

Cone. Double points are on offer at 

a number of different Beat Boxes on 

the Baton Relay route and will be 

specially decorated. Hover your card 

at the Beat Box and send Beat the 

Street a selfie with the decorated 

Box for a chance to get a lucky tap 

prize - you could win some Common-

wealth Games merch!  

This week's theme is Go Wild! You 

can also earn double points in parks 

and green spaces this weekend.  

To find out where all of the double 

point Beat Boxes are, check out the 

events page on the Beat the Street 

website where you can also find out 

about an event at DK Rugby Club 

and where to learn how to fish with 

the Canal and River Trust.  

Please keep zapping the Beat boxes  

as the initiative continues until  the 

10th August 

 

 

21 July 2022 

 

Tel: 01384 818545   email: info@ashwood.dudley.sch.uk 

Article 28                  

Every child has the 

right to an education 



Dinner Information                       
All dinners must be booked 

through School Money.  Dinners 

must be booked on School     

Money the day before they are 

needed.                                                       

If you are having problems saving 

your child’s menu choices please 

search for school money using 

Google and login through that 

link rather than through the app.                                               

Thank you     

                                                         

WC 5 September (Week 1) 

Monday 
School Closed  

Inset day 

 

Tuesday   

BBQ Chicken Wrap 

Veggie Fish Finger 

Fish Finger 

Potato wedges, carrots & peas 

 

Lemon drizzle cake 

 

Wednesday 

Traditional Roast Chicken        sea-

soning & gravy 

Quorn Chicken Fillet 

Fish Goujons 

Boiled, roast potatoes, peas & car-

rots, green beans 

 

Chocolate surprise cake 

 

Thursday 

Chicken Curry Rice & Naan Bread 

Crispy Quorn Nuggets 

Fish Bites 

Sauté potatoes, broccoli &       car-

rots  

 

Apple Crumble  

 

Friday 
Fish Cake 

Cheese & Tomato Pizza 

Vegan Cheese & Tomato Pizza 

Chipped potatoes, Baked beans & 

sweetcorn 

 

Orange Iced Sponge 

 

Available Every Day 

Grab bags which contain a sandwich 

either cheese, tuna or ham filling.  

Salad bag. 

One from a cake, biscuit or yoghurt. 

Fresh fruit 

Water 

Jacket Potato with a choice of 

cheese, beans or cheese and beans. 

Fruit jelly, yoghurt 

 

 
Attendance 

 

Early Years News                   
Happy Summer holidays from all in 
Early Years . To all our families, thank 
you so much for all your support and 
hard work this year! We look forward 
to welcoming new children in        
September and wish all our current 
Nursery and Reception children the 
best in their new year group! 

Class From 2 Sep  W/C 11 July  

RER 93 91.36 

RR 90.46 89.55 

1/2B 93.82 82.50 

1/2D 93.94 88.08 

2W 93.37 90 

3/4D 92.71 88.57 

3/4H 94.12 95.16 

4LR 94.98 94.07 

5/6GS 93.60 95.17 

5/6T 93.79 90.74 

6AB 93.32 93.75 

Whole 

School 

93.42 90.85 

Key Stage 2 News                 
WOW! What another busy but     
amazing week we have had! The Year 
6 children had a lovely time at their 
party on Tuesday night and enjoyed 
their fish and chip supper. They tried 
so hard to perform at their leavers' 
assembly, even though the emotions 
of the last day got the better of them 
towards the end of the last sing on 
the last day. Well done Year 6, you 
performed valiantly and we are very 
proud of you.  

Years 3, 4 and 5 have had a lovely last 
week with their teachers and have 
also spent some time getting to know 
their new teachers. Our transition 
meetings went well and we are all 
looking forward to starting all over 
again after the summer break.         

  A huge thank you to all of our      
families for the support you have  
given to our school family. We hope 
you have a fantastic summer break 
and look forward to working with you 
all again in the new school year.  

Key Stage 1                               
This week in Year 1 and 2 the children 
have been amazing at coping with the 
extreme heat! The children have had 
a wonderful week watching the Year 
6 leavers assembly, meeting their 
news teachers and celebrating what 
has been a wonderful year. We would 
like to take this opportunity to thank 
you for all of your support and       
generous gifts for all of the teachers 
and teaching assistants. We wish you 
a happy and healthy summer and 
can't wait to see you in September.                            

RBD News For the last newsletter 

of the year I would firstly like to say 
thank you to every RBD parent for 
their support this year – it has been 
the first full school year for many  
children and they have coped with 
that extremely well. I would like to 
say a huge ‘Well done!’ to all the   
children for their hard work and   
commitment to learning too. To the 
RBD staff – thank you for working 
tirelessly to ensure the children are 
happy, safe and making progress with 
their language and learning. You all 
deserve a fabulous rest over the   
holidays! 

Finally I would like to wish Ellie all the 
very best at her secondary school. 
You have been a fabulous member of 
the RBD and we know that you will go 
on to continue to shine! 

We look forward to welcoming the 
children back to school on Tuesday 
6th September. Please remember to 
use the YouTube site for some 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/
UCb3VQs9stq-1QwEYfprn19Q/


